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Date: 5/8/2025 

To: Board of Education 

From: Jonathan Simpson 

 

DoubleGood Popcorn surprised Allen Elementary School with three boxes of free popcorn to be 

distributed to Allen Faculty and Staff.  As Interim Principal at Allen Elementary School I would like to 

accept this donation.   

 

DoubleGood Popcorn 

837 Riverside Drive 

Elmhurst, IL 60128 

 

Professionally, 

 

Jonathan Simpson 
 
Jonathan Simpson 

Interim Principal 

Allen Elementary School 

 


